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Director of Planning for Town of Gibsons Resigns 

 
Gibsons, BC - November 9, 2017 - Andre Boel, the Town's Director of Planning, has 
announced his resignation after accepting a new position as General Manager of Development 
Services at the City of Port Moody. The move will bring Andre closer to his spouse, who lives 
in the Vancouver area.  
 
"I have very much liked working with Council, Town staff, applicants and community members 
for the past four years and would have enjoyed remaining in my position longer," said Andre. "I 
wish the Council and community all the best in their continued efforts toward the realization of 
important Town projects, such as affordable housing and others."  
 
"On behalf of Council, I want to thank Andre for his professional guidance during a time when 
the Town has experienced some of its most complex development proposals and projects," 
said Town of Gibsons Mayor, Wayne Rowe. "His attention to detail and concise reports have 
been of considerable assistance to the Council in its deliberations. Andre will be hard to 
replace and we certainly wish him great success in his new endeavour."  
 
Andre joined the Town of Gibsons as its Director of Planning in March 2013. His last day in 
that role will be on November 30th, 2017.    
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